



18th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 11 Parent Information Evening on Thursday 28th September 2023 from 5.30pm-6.30pm

Year 11 students will be completing their first set of trial examinations from Monday 9th October until Friday 20th October. During this period, students will be assessed in most of the subjects that they are studying towards. To help our students to prepare for these examinations, we would like to invite Year 11 parents into school for an information evening on Thursday 28th September from 5.30-6.30pm.

The agenda for the evening is as follows:

Information regarding the trial examinations and key dates	Mrs Carrick (Deputy Headteacher)
Hints and tips for parents on how to support their child with GCSE English at home	Mrs McKeown (Head of English Faculty)
Hints and tips for parents on how to support their child with GCSE Mathematics at home	Mrs Atkins (Associate Assistant Headteacher and Head of Maths Faculty)
Hints and tips for parents on how to support their child with GCSE Combined Science and GCSE Biology, Chemistry and Physics at home	Mr Stubley (Head of Science Faculty)
In-school intervention and after-school revision sessions	Mr Mace (Lead Practitioner) Miss McDonnell (KS4 Leader)
Strategies to support your child's well-being during Year 11, particularly during the examination periods	Miss McDonnell (KS4 Leader)

We hope to welcome as many Year 11 parents into school for the information evening. If you have any questions regarding the information evening, then please do not hesitate to contact myself, Miss McDonnell, or your child's form tutor.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Carrick
Deputy Headteacher
michaela.carrick@castlephoenixtrust.org.uk

Tamworth Road, Kingsbury, Tamworth, B78 2LF

T: 01827 872316 | **E:** admin4111@kingsburyschool.info | **W:** www.kingsburyschool.co.uk Registered Office: Castle Phoenix Trust, Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD | Registered Number 8331385



